FOR THOSE WHO REGISTERED ON-LINE

Dear (Name….),

I am delighted that you are able to attend Peace of Mind - The Mount Abu Meditation Experience, at the Brahma Kumaris World Spiritual University in India.  The Retreats held over the past years have been very successful and we hope you will benefit from the experience.  
Thank you for registering on-line.  Please keep your ‘registration confirmation email’ as you will need it to input your travel arrangements once they are finalised.
I request you to make detailed reference to the Peace of Mind website www.peaceofmindretreat.org
for information about the program, venue and arrangements for the experience. I have attached the following files to help in your preparations for the trip:
1) Background Information for Participants
2) Contact Details of BK Centres in India
3) Transfer Information Ahmedabad to Mount Abu

4) Arrival Form C
5) Notes on Arrival Form C

Please read carefully and contact me if you have any questions.

With regard to your travel to India, the schedule is as follows:


Monday 1 October
Arrival in Mount Abu and Evening Reception

1-8 October
Peace of Mind – The Mount Abu Meditation Experience


Monday 8 October
Departure from Mount Abu in the morning

I suggest you make travel reservations as soon as possible as flights to India are usually heavily booked.  There are details about flights and the airport connection for Mount Abu in the attached two documents; Background Information for Participants and Transfer Information Ahmedabad to Mount Abu

So that all the necessary arrangements can be co-ordinated in India, once all your travel arrangements are finalised, please go to the ‘registration confirmation email’ that you received.  Then in the email click on ‘here’ and this will bring you to the registration website where you can enter travel information on-line. 
If you would like help with your flight arrangements or if you have any other questions please do not hesitate to contact me on (……).

Warm regards,

(NCO name)

(NCO contact details)
